



October 3, 2016

Anton Mosunov
Pure Mathematics

Dear Anton,

Spring 2016 course evaluation results have been collected and reviewed, and the high score given by students in your MATH 119 course stands out. Your efforts have clearly had a positive impact on our students and their learning. It is through such exemplary teaching that we develop our reputation as a leader in engineering education.

Please accept our sincere thanks for your dedication to teaching excellence, and our congratulations on a job well done.

Best regards,

Pearl Sullivan

Dean, Faculty of Engineering

Gordon Stubley

Czordon Stubley

Associate Dean, Engineering Teaching

cc: Stephen Watt, Dean, Faculty of Mathematics

Kathryn Hare, Department Chair, Pure Mathematics

Peter Douglas, Associate Dean, Undergraduate Studies, Faculty of Engineering

